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Congratulations to our April and August Graduating Seniors! 
We are proud of you and wish you the best! 

 
Jack Arterburn   Michell Ayers   Levi Bailey  
Jonathan Balance   Terri Bassett   Lindsey Bonte 
Rebekah Brandenburg  Nate Burk    Haley Busman 
Amelia Chatwell   Bennett Coster   Cassandra Criswell 
Gracie Criswell   Abby Cullen    Kaitlyn Cullers 
Melanie Dveksler   Jack Dykema   Faith Egenolf 
Jake Engelkes   Mackenzie Ferguson  Abe Gray 
Maclain Hastings   Ben Hathway   Grace Henricksen 
Braden Hervey   Rachel Hobrath   Hunter Hoffman 
Nic Hood    Elijah Hudson   Kristin Klein 
Elisa Koshy    Faith Lamb    Payton Lamping 
Dalton Lee    Jordan Linz    Beth Lucas 
Bryce Luedtke   Grant Meadows   Jeff Morton 
Caleb Muthiah   Elijah Myers    Cade Nelessen 
Luke Ober    Logan Ott    Cennera Pointer 
James Rathbun   Justin Reeves   Carson Rogers 
Braden Sarin   Cam Saunders   Kaden Schenk 
Jared Seiler    Matthew Slaughter  Maddie Slaven 
Kaitlyn Smith   MJ Stavola    Catherine Steward 
Xander Stokes   Brennen Swope   Fran Tolentino 
Gisella Torres   Baylie VanDyke   Mason Varner 
Austin White   Daniel Wilmot   Seth Withers 
Carter Dood    Jonas Becari    Emily Connolly 
Danha Garcia-Ortiz  Colby Jenkins   Ruth Pugh 
Nate Sloan    Caleb Treadway   Tiger Zhou 
 

 

 



Grand in Sixty 
Ninteen students presented their business idea at Grand in Sixty on April 4.  Their ideas were 
creative and their presentation skills were professional.  We are all very proud of you! 
Clint Walker won the audience vote with his Perfect Edge idea and Maggie Bartels won the 
judges vote with her rethINK idea.  Congratulations to both participants! 

 
 

Finals Week is Coming! 
Best of luck to all of you on your finals!  Finish strong and prepare well!         

 


